
 

September 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
  

 Hello and welcome to Room #123, at the Ignacio Cruz School! 

 This school year, your child will be learning many things, as well as, 

doing various arts/crafts activities – all while exploring various study topics.  

 The following are just a few important routine tips/reminders to keep in 

mind for the school year: 

• Check your child’s folder every night. 

• When sending in sheets/blankets and clothing, please make sure all 

items are labeled with your child’s name on it. 

• All crib sheets/blankets will be sent home on Friday, please wash it and 

return them back to school on Monday. 

• When clothes are sent home because of an accident, please make sure 

you send in an extra change of clothes the following day. 

• When sending in any paperwork, medical notes, or money, please place 

them inside of your child’s folder. Please make sure the money is first 

placed inside of an envelope labeled with your child’s name on it and 

what/who it is for. 

• If you are sending in a healthy snack, please make sure all food/drinks 

are labeled with your child’s name on it. 

If you have any questions, concerns, or information about your child that you 

feel is important that we know about (i.e. allergies, illness, etc.), please feel free 

to call us at the school, 732-376-6250, between 1:00 and 1:45 pm or email me 

at: Isabchita@paps.net . You can also write us a note on the Parent Comment 

Sheet located inside your child’s Take-Home Folder or message on Class Dojo 

and we will assist you in any way possible. 

 Once again, welcome to Room #123! 
 

Sincerely Yours, 

Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, & Ms. Rosa 

mailto:Isabchita@paps.net

